
Dimension Five Technologies Inc. (CSE:DFT) (the "Company") announces that Dusan Berka has resigned 

as a Director of the Company, effective March 11, 2020. The Board wishes to thank Mr. Berka for his 

valuable contribution to the Company.  

 

 For further information, please contact: 

Chris Parr, CEO 
Chris@dimensionfive.ca 
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